
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dexter 

Mail 

Lots of licks, Dexter 

 

Top Dog Returns 

Mr Primrose has decided that 

he would like more days at 

the spa, so each half term 

we will be doing a special 

draw of all the children with 

100% attendance. The lucky 

winner will become 

Headteacher for the day and 

get to give me unlimited 

tummy rubs! 

 

 

Making a paw-sitive impact 

To raise awareness for Children’s Mental Health 

Week, all classes were invited to wear a scarf to 

school today. They also raised a brilliant £166 

for Mind charity – well done School Council on 

your first fundraising event! And well done to 

me for managing not to steal anyone’s scarf! 

 

Each class had a special PSHE lesson 

this week about children’s mental 

health and staying connected to one 

another. Check out this chain that 

Class 6 made, all about what makes 

them feel connected to their families 

and friends.   

Have a lovely Half Term break and see you soon! 

 

Some play fetch, others 

play… 

This week I have been 

spending time with Class 5. 

They’ve been taking me out 

for walks and today I joined 

them for a chess lesson. 

 

 

Pup-tastic Projects 

The end of term has brought 

some amazing projects. I’ve been 

particularly impressed with the 

models from Class 1 of famous 

London landmarks. 
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